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Dear Parents and Children, 
 
Ofsted Report – Inspection 2nd and 3rd February 2023 
 
It is with great pleasure that I enclose Kingsmoor’s recent Ofsted inspection report.   
The copy you have is the same one the school receives and this will be available for the wider 
public to see soon via the Ofsted website. (One report will be enclosed per family and emailed 
out to everyone as an electronic copy). 
 
Since merging into Headship (January 2020), Kingsmoor Governors and staff, as per our 
Kingsmoor code, have continued to ‘try our very best’ for all of our pupils and the school 
community  in order to build on and develop the quality of education we provide for all pupils.  
(The journey certainly didn’t start as I predicted - Covid -19!)  
 
As I hope you are aware, we are immensely proud of all our pupils, Governors, staff and the 
school community.  So when Ofsted come and visit and recognise the  many strengths and 
positive developments that our school has undertaken since our previous inspection in 2017, 
it is a real credit to all. 
  
I would like to thank our parental community for your support in the run up to the inspection, 
taking the time to complete the Governor questionnaires in relation to school improvement, 
the Ofsted ‘parent view’ form and to those of you who shared your views with the inspector 
– it was an ‘overwhelming’ positive response to which I am very grateful. 
 
Our school’s development and self- evaluation is a continuous process and I look forward with 
the strategic direction from the Governors and the support of our fantastic staff, to build on 
our achievements and focus on our next steps of development as a team.  
 
The final word must go to the pupils who epitomise the ethos of Kingsmoor Primary School. 
Their kindness, respect, tolerance and resilience really shone through and enabled the 
inspector to see how positive relationships and building of character are extremely important 
to us all at Kingsmoor.  Their day-to day attitude towards their learning and positive behaviour 
is a credit to each and every one of them.  Thank you children. 
 
Congratulations to us all. 
 

 
 
    Mrs Warren 


